
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

April 19, 2016 
 
 

Agenda Item:  4.10 
 
Subject:    Approval of Standard Service Agreement between the University of the 

Pacific and Chabot College  
 
 
Background: The purpose of this agreement is to adopt the curriculum from the University of the 
Pacific for the purposes of training the dental hygiene faculty members in the placement of 
Interim Therapeutic Restorations (ITRs). Last year, two faculty members participated and 
completed the ITR training course provided by the University of the Pacific (UOP). The program 
will submit an application to the Dental Hygiene Committee of California (DHCC) in order to 
train the dental hygiene faculty. Once the dental hygiene faculty have completed their training, 
the program needs to apply to the DHCC again for approval of the course to train students and 
other licensed dental hygiene professionals. This is a direct result of the passage of AB1174 
allowing dental hygienists to place ITRs. 
 
In the agreement, the University of the Pacific will provide access to the online ITR and X-Ray 
Curriculum (Pacific Sakai) for one year to both faculty and students in the dental hygiene 
program at Chabot College for all the training. 
 
Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed Standard Service 
Agreement between the University of the Pacific and Chabot College for the period of February 
1, 2016 through January 31, 2017.  It is further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice 
Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the agreement on behalf of the District. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Approved: Jannett N. Jackson/Date 
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